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The Department of Health System Management Studies organized a Farewell programme  

ALOHA -23 for the students of the 2020-23(BBA) and 2021-23(MBA) batches, on 10th August 

2023.  

The program was presided over by Dr. H.K. Mamatha, Associate Professor and The Dean of 

Management Studies, Faculty and students were present during the function. 

Dr. H.K. Mamatha addressed the gathering about the roles and responsibilities of Management 

Students in the Health Care industry and Pharmaceutical Industry to address the importance of 

courses and wished UG students a bright future. A few students from both the UG and PG 

programs shared their experiences and memories with the Department and faculty.  

For outgoing 82 UG and PG students, a token of remembrance Momentous was distributed.  

The faculty of the department were presented and expressed their memories with the outgoing 

batch and suggestions for students’ careers.  

  



  

 
 

 

 


